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This is just wrong! This only does harm in all of Oregon. There are way to many of 

these sex offenders walking the streets and to take away any label from a sex 

offender is just downright wrong! Protect our children, you can do better than to even 

think of this garbage. They are labeled as sex offenders and any type of sex 

offenders is the same. 


